
PUBLIC NOTICE
(NOTICE OF INTENTION TO INTRODUCE RETIREMENT BILL)

Public notice is hereby given that there may be introduced at the session of the Legislature
to be convened on March 12, 2018, a bill or bills relative to the state and statewide retirement
systems; to provide relative to the employment of actuaries; to provide relative to the
independent nature of the actuaries; to limit the duties a board may prescribe for or require of an
actuary; to provide for an effective date; and to provide for related matters.


